ZONTA CLUB SOUTHERN GOLD COAST    NEWSLETTER

March    2005

NEXT MEETING 21st March 2005

Jan Ingwerson’s Home, 
16 Penguin Parade Burleigh Waters

We will order in takeaways for dinner.

                                               B Y O
DATES TO REMEMBER

                  Area Meeting 10 April 200

                Great Tweed Car Rally Sunday 28th August

                International Picnic 11th October to be confirmed

                District 24 Conference 7 - 9 October 2005

                58th International Convention, Melbourne 14 – 29 June 2006
  PRESIDENTS   MESSAGE

  Thanks to all members, what a great effort from all concerned with the I W D, we did it

  again, 13 years of practice and it really isn’t any easier, does it ladies?  always worries at    

  the last minute

  My thanks to the other clubs who supported us especially those who came down from

  Brisbane, the Zonta fellowship is great and I am sure our new members appreciated it.

  Our best wishes to Keri Manning, she has had a major in John Flynn, but is now on the

   Improve.

  THOUGHT OF THE MONTH

   If we did all the things we are capable of doing we would truly

   astound ourselves.

       Thomas Edison, 1847 - 1931

